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MCG Clinical Guideline-Provider Communication 

Molina Healthcare is happy to announce a partnership with MCG Health, a clinical criteria tool that 
specializes in informed clinical guidance for value-based care.  This is an exciting opportunity. MCG 
Care Guidelines provide fast access to evidence-based best practices across the continuum of 
care, supporting clinical decision-making and documentation. 

Effective March 1, 2021, Molina Healthcare of Michigan will utilize MCG clinical solutions that include 
but are not limited to: 

 Inpatient & Surgical Care Guidelines 

 General Recovery Care Guidelines 

 Multiple Condition Management Guidelines 

 Behavioral Health Care Guidelines 

 Ambulatory Care Guidelines 

 Home Care Guidelines 

 Recovery Facility Care Guidelines 

The benefits of this partnership include but are not limited to: 

 Effective healthcare with evidence-based care guidelines 

 Increase in provider satisfaction via standardized clinical criteria review process 

 Improved Quality of Care 

 Better health outcomes through more effective utilization management 

The adoption of these new guidelines will not affect your process for notifying Molina Healthcare 
of admissions or for seeking prior authorization approval. If you wish to learn more about MCG, 
visit (http://www.mcg.com/) or call 888-464-4746. Thank you for your partnership in caring for Molina 
Healthcare members. 

If you have additional questions please contact your Provider Service Representative directly or you 
can contact the Provider Services Department at 248.729.0905 or email 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com 

Thank you for your partnership in caring for Molina Healthcare members! 


